
Brazeau Ambulance Meeting 
Sept, 8, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM. 
There is $26,767.84 in checking and $12,223 .38 in savings, 
OLD BUSINESS 
-The schedule is passed around for any changes to be added. 
-Nick has almost completed the NIMS, 
-The refresher Class has 16 people signed up. It wil l be the L ' and 2'"' week ends in Oct starting at 8:00 A M . 
-A thank you card was sent to the Lena Lions Club for their donation. 
-There is still one bill left for the fund raiser completion. The results, so far, are close to last year. 
-It was suggested that a member who is on call the Sunday o f the meeting, bring an ambulance to the town 

hall. 
NEW BUSINESS 
-The run data has to be put into WARDS with in 24 hours of the call. It's important, especially i f the patient 

is transported elsewhere. 
-The 2™' defibrillator is back in service. It had the same problem as the L ' defib. And the same price for 

repairs. 
-Sue wi l l be attending "Hot Topics" seminar in Nov. 
-Richard is on family leave. He wil l assist i f no one else answers. 
-The Stryker power cots are ordered. 
-There wi l l be a different patient signature form. 
-We need EMT's to bring food three days of the refresher classes. On the 2"'' Sun. the Station House w i l l 

cater the food. Jim Boland wil l be our instructor. 
-The Oct. 6 meeting wil l be at 12:00 noon for the drivers. 
-Brandon is interested ongoing to EMT class in Jan. He is invited to observe our refresher class. 
- The new tourniquets wil l be put in zip lock bags and put in the trauma bags. 
-November meeting we wil l accept nominations for vice president, secretary, purchasing agent and person o f 

the year. Put your thought together for someone who deserves this honor for 2013. 

With a motion by Fran, 2""̂  by Russ, all approved to adjourn at 1:23 PM. 

Present: Sue, Mary, John, Ireta, Fran, Tom G., Gerry, Jim, Dave, Ron, Brandon, Tom P., Nick, Russ, Keri, 
Roxanne 

Excused: Richard, Paul, and Patty 
Training this month at noon was Tourniquet application 

Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Peterson, Sec 


